
Tina Kurtz

From Eugene Glock

Sent Friday August 19 2005 719PM
To Andrea Kessler Ann Bleed E-mail Brian Barels E-mail Clint Johannes Curt Friesen

mail Dan Crouchley E-mail Dan Smith E-mail Dave Cookson E-mail Don Kraus
mail Gary Mader E-mail John Turnbull E-mail Pat Heath E-mail Roger Patterson
mail Ron Bishop E-mail Steve Huggenberger E-mail Ted Cook E-mail Tina Kurtz

mail

Subject Re FWhere is revised version of the muni option draft

Unfortunately or fortunately depending on your point
of view cant make it Monday but Ill be there
Wednesday

As this revised revised and reviled propoasl it has
become so complex Im not sure understand all of it

However think it provides the municipalities with
solid water supply which will allow htem to respond

quickly to any possible needs for the enar future
am assuming that further in the future the required
water management plans will provide the blueprint for
their aquisition of then needs am comfortable
with providing the guarantee of necessary water to
allow for their possible expansion am convinced
that this guarantee should not come free of any
possible cost in the ruture think it should be
undertood that if they reach their guaranteed limit
and need more it will be available but htey will have
to assume the cost of mitigation just like everyone
else

See you Wednesday

Eugene

Andrea Kessler akessler@dnr.state rie us wrote

fyi

Andrea Kessler
Administrative Assistant
State of Nebraska
Department of Natural Resources
402.471.2366

akessler@dnr state ne us

mailtoakessler@dnrstateneus

Original Message
From david.cookson@ago.ne.gov

david.cookson@ago.ne govi
Sent Thursday August 18 2005 125 PM
To akessler@dnr.state.ne.us lashc@lonm.org
Subject Andrea Lash here is revised version of
the muni option
draft

Blankenau and missed reference to muni permitswhich Dan Crouchley
caught Lash Dons out of town could you circulate
to the municipal
folks


